
From:  Jeanne Min <jeanne.min@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/09/2020 05:00:09 PM

To:  Robert Silverstein <robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Cc:  
Mitch O'Farrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>; Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>; Dan Wright <Dan@robertsilversteinlaw.com>;
Esther Kornfeld <Esther@robertsilversteinlaw.com>; Veronica Lebron <veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com>; mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  
Re: The Silverstein Law Firm | California Public Records Act Requests re the Hollywood Center Project; Case Nos. ENV-2018-2116-EIR, CPC-
2018-2114-DB-MCUP-SPR, CPC-2018-2115-DA, and VTT-82152 ; SCH 2018051002

 

October 9, 2020

Mr. Silverstein:

Council District 13 is in receipt of your request for public records dated September 30, 2020 pursuant to the 
California Public Records Act (CPRA) regarding the Hollywood Center project.

Be advised that this office finds that “unusual circumstances” exist with respect to the request, as that term is 
defined in California Government Code section 6253(c). Unusual circumstances exist because of (1) the possible 
need to search for and collect the records from field facilities or other establishments that are separate from this 
office, and (2) the possible need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine a voluminous amount of 
separate and distinct records in order to respond to the request, and (3) the possible need for consultation with 
another agency having a substantial interest in the determination of the request. (See Government Code sections 
6253 (c)(1), (c)(2), and (c)(3).)

We expect to make a determination concerning your request on or before October 23, 2020. If you have any 
questions, you may reach me at jeanne.min@lacity.org. 

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
Jeanne Min

On Wed, Sep 30, 2020 at 4:55 PM Veronica Lebron <Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com> wrote:

Dear Councilmember O'Farrell and Ms. Min:

Please see attached.  Please confirm receipt.

Dear Ms. Nguyen:

Please include the attached in the record for the above-referenced matter.

Thank you.

Veronica Lebron
The Silverstein Law Firm, APC
215 North Marengo Avenue, 3rd Floor
Pasadena, CA  91101-1504
Telephone: (626) 449-4200
Facsimile:  (626) 449-4205
Email: Veronica@RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
Website: www.RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
=================================== 
The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential
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information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above, 
and may be privileged. The information herein may also be protected by the 
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC Sections 2510-2521. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
immediately notify us by telephone (626-449-4200), and delete the original 
message. Thank you.
 
===================================
 

-- 
  JEANNE MIN
  Chief of Staff
  Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell, 13th District
  200 N. Spring Street Rm 480  Los Angeles, CA 90012     
  (213) 473-7013 | jeanne.min@lacity.org
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